STEREO 107 FM

Www. wupm-whry.com

August 26, 1999

John Sampson
35316 N. Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson,

This will confirm your reception of WHRY on August 6,
1958.

Please allow me to apologize for the delay of this
letter. Our station was going through a critical staff change
around the time of your original letter and it was somehow lost
in the shuffle.

I have enclosed a WHRY bumper sticker for your
collection.

Best Regards,

St okl

Scott Michaels

scott@wupm-whry.com

Director of Operations and Programming
WUPM FM and WHRY AM
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